Sea ice observations on the NBP-01-04 and the LMG-01-06 cruises were conducted according to standardized protocols developed and utilized by members of the Antarctic Sea Ice Processes and Climate working group (co-sponsored by SCAR and GlOCHANT).

Files showing codes are provided (Icecodes and Metcodes) and at the moment more details regarding methodology can be found at http://www.scar.org/GLOCHANT/ASPeCt/seaiceobs.htm or by contacting Dr. C.H. Fritsen at cfritsen@dri.edu.

